
Ref No: MC19-020339 

The Hon Lisa Neville MP 
Minister for Water 
Minister for Police and Emergency Services 
Victorian Government 
1/71 Bellarine Highway 
NEWCOMBE  VIC  3219 

Dear Minister 

Thank you for your correspondence of 4 December 2019 to the Deputy Prime Minister, the 
Hon Michael McCormack MP, concerning the $10 million election commitment to construct 
a 50 metre outdoor pool in North Bellarine. Your correspondence has been referred to me 
as the Minister for Aged Care and Senior Australians and Minister for Youth and Sport with 
portfolio responsibility for this matter. 

I can confirm that $10 million has been committed to the City of Greater Geelong for the 
Bellarine Aquatic Centre Pool under the Female Facilities Water Safety Stream Program. 

The Department of Health is working to progress obtaining the necessary information from 
all grant recipients to offer funding agreements in a timely manner. 

Thank you for raising this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Richard Colbeck 

cc:  The Hon Michael McCormack 
Deputy Prime Minister 
Minister for Infrastructure, Transport and Regional Development 
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Minister Richard Colbeck 
 
PDR Number MC19-020339 
 
Subject $10 million election commitment of constructing a 50 metre 

outdoor pool on the North Bellarine. 
 
Initiator  Ms Lisa Neville 
 
Drafting Officer  
 
Contact Officer  
  
  
 
Clearance Officer Brett Cox 
 (02) 6289 9841 
  
 
Division/Branch Health Grants and Network 
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